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Foreword: ACEF’s Vision and Mission (Hiroyuki Minagawa, board of trustees)
"l constantly reflect on how becoming an ordinary company employee distances
me from volunteer activities and international cooperation. During my student
days, | participated in ACEF study tours, volunteered with JANIC, and after
graduation, | contributed to the incorporation of a local office for a Thai NPO.
However, with the responsibilities of starting a family and having children, the
necessity of leading an ordinary life arose, leading me to become a regular
company employee. In the process, | had to sever many ties. First and foremost
as a parent, it was for the sake of my own family. | believe this is not a mistake.
However, whenever there is even a little room to spare, | want to broaden my
perspective and return to a more liberated viewpoint, reminiscent of my student
days. | want to ensure that | don't forget the sense that | can still be involved in the
world, not just with money but with a feeling that | can make a difference. | feel
that this is the meaning of my existence."

Call for BDP teachers’ retirement fundraising
Due to financial difficulties, many BDP Schools are unfortunately closing, 5‘//9,00 RTe

leading to the regrettable resignation of 31 teachers. ACEF is starting fundraising to
show gratitude and raise funds to aid in the teachers’ retirement funds.

We are recruiting volunteers to assist with crowdfunding!
« Individuals who can help with SNS broadcasting
« Those willing to promote ACEF's activities and crowdfunding at churches or other gatherings
« Individuals who can contribute by donating in fundraising events like home bazaars
If you're interested in using your skills to collaborate with ACEF, please contact us at public@acef.or.jp. 1
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ACEF Study Tour Reunion was held on Jan.27

On January 27th (Saturday), the ACEF Youth hosted the ACEF Study Tour Alumni
Reunion 2024. We appreciate the participation of many individuals. It was a lively time
spent playing games and sharing meals with fellow participants who visited Bangladesh.
Nostalgic stories were exchanged, making it a vibrant and enjoyable occasion. Also, we
thank Tomo No Kai for providing us with a wonderful space and delicious Tonijiru!

We participated in Donation
Ceremony at Jyoshi Seigakuin

On January 22nd and 23rd, Director
Yanagihara attended the donation
presentation ceremony held at Jyoshi
Seigakuin. We received generous
support from Mr. Nomura, the chairman
of the organising committee for the
memorial festival held last November.
We express our heartfelt gratitude once
again.

Director Hemanta and Vice Director Peter are arriving in Japan this March!

From March 13th to 18th, Director Hemanta and Vice-Chairman Peter will be visiting
Japan. Although time is limited, they hope to meet as many people as possible,
including a visit to the Kansai region. On the day before their return, March 17th, a
small briefing session is planned from 17:30 in a hybrid format (at the Waseda office
and online). Please join this report session! Further details will be announced later.
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